
TO: Health Care Foundation Board of Trustees

FROM:  Candy Blair, Health Care Administrator

DATE: 7/18/2024

RE: WIC Staff Retention Stipend Funding for FY 2024
Contract Number # HHS000801700001

Attached for approval is the request for a one-time WIC Staff Retention Stipend for FY 2024
from Texas Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC). The retention stipend is meant to 
retain the staff that provide Women, Infant, and Children (WIC) services to our community. The 
WIC Staff Retention Stipends are 100% funded by HHSC. 

The funding amount for Collin County is a total of $60,000 to cover fifteen $4,000 staff stipends.

I respectfully request approval of the attached Retention Stipend for WIC Staff for contract                         
# HHS000801700001 with Health and Human Services Commission.

A signature via DocuSign is not required.
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